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MPLA Activities 

Sent MPLA newsletter article deadline info to South Dakota library listservs on April 22nd and 

June 20th.  

Sent Melanie South Dakota library news for the MPLA Newsletter May 1st.  

Reading reports for the July 19th meeting as they come in. 

 

SDLA Activities 

Participated in two SDLA Executive Board meetings – April 24th and July 8th. Included an MPLA 

report at both meetings. The Board also met July 8th to do strategic planning.  

Next board meeting will be at the SDLA Conference in September. 

Wrote MPLA Rep article for the April/May/June Book Marks newsletter. 

 

SDLA News 

This year for SDLA’s Branch Out Conference (a one day mini-conference held every other year 

geared more for non-professional library staff) in August will be in four locations in SD instead 

of the usual one. Same topics are discussed at each location. We are hoping this lets more 

people from all over the state attend. This year’s theme is Support.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Nita Gill 


